
 

 

 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

STATE OF CONNECTICUT OFFICE OF POLICY AND MANAGEMENT  

2020 Police and Community Violent Crime Reduction Partnership 

 

New Haven Department of Police Service 

November 2020 

 

Funding is available through the State of Connecticut Office of Policy and Management 

for programming to reduce violent crime related to the COVID-19 pandemic. The New 

Haven Police Department is eligible to receive and requests $125,000.00 for overtime 

expenses for patrol and investigations to conduct violent crime prevention activities in 

response to a spike in violent crimes. The program period will begin November 

23/December 1 through December 31, 2020.    

 

 

 


